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Dear Candidate,  
 
On behalf of Overton St Helen’s, thank you for showing an interest in the advertised Deputy 

Headteacher post at our school.   
 
The governors, pupils and staff of Overton St Helen’s CE Primary are seeking to appoint an 

enthusiastic, dynamic and inspirational deputy head teacher who will work alongside the head 
teacher and be a key member of our school family, continuing to build upon our achievements.  
We are looking for someone who can help share our vision; who will be committed to our school 
pupils in keeping them safe, support their development, nurture their wellbeing, inspire a love of 
learning, broaden their knowledge and ambitions and let their lights shine. 

 
We are looking for someone to join our team from September 2023 as our existing deputy 

head moves on to take up their first headship. 
 
Overton St Helen’s is just under the average size of a primary school with currently 177 pupils 

on roll, organised into six classes.  We operate single aged classes in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
and mixed age classes in Key Stage 2.  We have a fantastic team of 24 experienced staff who are 
hardworking and dedicated to nurturing and inspiring pupil development. 

 
We are an Outstanding Church of England school; our strong Christian Values permeate our 

curriculum and policies.  We enjoy strong links with our local church and village and seek to serve 
our community at every opportunity.  We are very proud of our school; it is a happy place for 
learning, and is warm and welcoming to all. At our recent Ofsted inspection at the beginning of 
March, it was recognised that our school relishes a sense of fun.  Learning is engaging and active 
and we seek to enthuse all our pupils by nurturing an eagerness to be at school. 

 
We are extremely fortunate to be situated in the beautiful village of Overton, near the 

coastline of Morecambe Bay and Sunderland Point.  The school enjoys extensive grounds including 
an amazing Forest School area which we seek to use as much as possible.  We relish learning 
outdoors and look for many opportunities to use our local area and environment to learn. 

 
We very much welcome prospective candidates to visit our fantastic school and meet our 

wonderful children and staff, please contact our bursar to arrange a visit. If you feel you would like 
to be considered for the position we would be delighted to receive your application.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr WA Mashiter 
Chair of Governors 
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